Hello Wonderful Members of the PASE Family,

It is with gratitude and appreciation that we reach out to students, teachers, administrators,
members of the community, and all stakeholders in our beloved school to say thank you for
helping us with our first community Sock Drive Initiative. The Sock Drive was created for the
benefit of our homeless community at the Dignity House. A special thank you to Ms. Velarde’s
National Spanish Honors Society and Miss L Garcia’s Class of 2023 for helping us kick off our
event from the earliest stages and throughout the giving.

We were blessed to be able to deliver the socks directly to the Dignity House and go “live” with
the esteemed Mayor Lora. On top of witnessing and experiencing the beauty of the giving event
firsthand, we also had the opportunity to be inspired and entertained by the wit and charm of our
Mayor with whom we hope to work on many initiatives in the future. Check out our fun time on
Mayor Lora’s February 4th post on Facebook at 3:44PM: https://m.facebook.com/TeamPassaic/

Look out for additional fundraisers aimed at helping the Dignity House as well as events in and
around our cherished community.

With gratitude,

Key Club,

Bryan Ahuatl, Jessica Ahuatl, Jocelyn Hernandez, Lissette Pena Corniel, Seidy Castillo (and our
Advisor, Carolmarie Sofia Lowenstein)
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